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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 

A public hearing will be held by the Ohio Department of Higher Education on Thursday, 

September 24 at 11:00 A.M. via WebEx at the following link. The purpose of the hearing is to 

solicit public comment on the following rule:  

 

• Rule 3333-1-13.1 SARA 

 

All interested parties are invited to attend the hearing and present oral and/or written testimony. 

Written comments may also be submitted to Faren Morris at the Department of Higher Education 

at 25 S. Front Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215 or by email at fmorris@highered.ohio.gov.  
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